MOUNT PLEASANT TOWNSHIP
SPECIAL MEETING – SALE OF 2010 DUMP TRUCK
May 3, 2022

Present were George Rice, Shane Maga and Darla Protch.

George Rice called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.

The high bid received for the sale of the 2010 Dump Truck was $31,300.  George Rice made a motion to accept this bid, second by Shane Maga, M/C.

George Rice moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:32 a.m., 2nd by Shane Maga, M/C.



Respectfully submitted,



Darla Protch
Township Manager
